
-----Original Message----- 
From: Teresa Wisniewski  
Sent: 2022/05/13 2:10 PM 
To: Jackson, Tammi <Tammi.Jackson@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: meeting May 16, 2022 (attending in person) 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
This are my concerns and questions to the committee regarding planning high rise “Babel towers”: 
- increased traffic 
- potential for storm water issues 
- potential flooding 
- problems with water drainage 
- all surrounding trees will die ( how is this for climate protection?) 
- visual intrusion on peace and privacy 
- home values will diminish 
- existing houses will be damaged due to the ongoing high rise construction 
- protection for historic and village like neighborhood 
- protection for families a specially families with children and protection for older generation 
- noise, odours 
- crime threats 
- parking issues 
 
 
Thank you 
Teresa Wisniewski 
 
 


